
From: Lynn Parker [mailto:lynn.parker.58@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 02, 2014 4:16 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Buffalo River 

 

I am writing to express concerns about waste from hog farms contaminating the Buffalo river. 

It is unrealistic to assume catastrophic failures are avoidable.  

 

The risk is too great and implications of failure are too large to accept. 

 


